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The Tire Tax is a direct tax on working poor Oregonians that are struggling to keep 

their vehicles running, filled with gas, and in some cases make a small business 

thrive or keep gainfully employed.  

 

I understand the desire for a piggy bank slush fund from taxing tires from the 

Democrats but this is not the time to putting the state squeeze on struggling 

Oregonians.  

 

If in two years there is political will to raise taxes on tires than we can revisit this 

proposal in the future. 


